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INVITATION FOR STAKEHOLDER COMMENTS ON DRAFT REVISED REGULATORY 
REPORTING MANUAL VOLUME 1: GENERAL REGULATORY REPORTING PROCEDURES 
AND ADMINISTRATIVE MATTERS 

 
 
The National Energy Regulator (NERSA) is a regulatory authority established as a juristic 
person in terms of Section 3 of the National Energy Regulator Act, 2004 (Act No. 40 of 
2004). NERSA’s mandate is to regulate the electricity, piped-gas and petroleum pipeline 
industries in terms of the Electricity Regulation Act, 2006 (Act No. 4 of 2006), Gas Act, 2001 
(Act No. 48 of 2001) and Petroleum Pipelines Act, 2003 (Act No. 60 of 2003).   
 
NERSA is currently reviewing the Regulatory Reporting Manual (RRM) Volume 1, which 
was approved by the Energy Regulator to become effective on 01 September 2008. The 
RRM Volume 1 focuses on general regulatory reporting procedures and administrative 
matters across all three regulated industries, namely electricity, piped-gas and petroleum 
pipelines.  
 
The proposed changes to the RRM Volume 1 will be published on NERSA's website 
(www.nersa.org.za) for public comment from 16 February to 16 March 2016. The document 
will be referred to as:  DRAFT REVISED REGULATORY REPORTING MANUAL VOLUME 
1: General Regulatory Reporting Procedures and Administrative Matters.  
 
Comment is being solicited from the public on the changes being proposed for the RRM 
Volume 1.  Members of the public are requested to submit comments in writing to:   
 
Attention: The Senior Manager: Regulatory Analysis & Research	
  
Postal address: The National Energy Regulator 

PO Box 40343 
Arcadia 
Pretoria, 0007 

Email: rrm@nersa.org.za 
Fax: 012 401 4700 
 
The closing date for the submission of comments is 16 March 2016. 




